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Among the Hidden Sep 27 2022 In a future where the Population Police enforce the law limiting
a family to only two children, Luke, an illegal third child, has lived all his twelve years
in isolation and fear on his family's farm in this start to the Shadow Children series from
Margaret Peterson Haddix. Luke has never been to school. He's never had a birthday party, or
gone to a friend's house for an overnight. In fact, Luke has never had a friend. Luke is one
of the shadow children, a third child forbidden by the Population Police. He's lived his
entire life in hiding, and now, with a new housing development replacing the woods next to
his family's farm, he is no longer even allowed to go outside. Then, one day Luke sees a
girl's face in the window of a house where he knows two other children already live. Finally,
he's met a shadow child like himself. Jen is willing to risk everything to come out of the
shadows—does Luke dare to become involved in her dangerous plan? Can he afford not to?
Bloody Horowitz Jul 21 2019 From the New York Times bestselling author of the Alex Rider
series! A teen gang leader taken for a deadly ride by a car with a mind of its own. . . . A
boy haunted by a phantom cobra. . . . A reality TV show pitting teens against grown ups, with
only one survivor . . . From whose twisted mind can such gruesome stories unfold? Only
Anthony Horowitz. From the internationally bestselling author of the Alex Rider missions,
this collection of harrowing tales is sure to have you smiling in terrified pleasure. But
whatever you do, don't turn out the lights!
Somewhere in the Darkness Aug 22 2019 A teenage boy accompanies his father, who has recently
escaped from prison, on a trip that turns out to be a time of often painful discovery for
them both.
The Switch Oct 04 2020 When wealthy, spoiled, thirteen-year-old Tad Spencer wishes he were
someone else, he awakens as Bob Snarby, the uncouth, impoverished son of carnival workers,
and as he is drawn into a life of crime he begins to discover truths about himself and his
family.
Night Apr 10 2021 A New Translation From The French By Marion Wiesel Born in Sighet,
Transylvania, Elie Wiesel was a teenager when he and his family were taken from their home in
1944 and deported to the Auschwitz concentration camp, and then to Buchenwald. Night is the
terrifying record of Elie Wiesel's memories of the death of his family, the death of his own
innocence, and his despair as a deeply observant Jew confronting the absolute evil of man.
This new translation by his wife and most frequent translator, Marion Wiesel, corrects
important details and presents the most accurate rendering in English of Elie Wiesel's
seminal work.
Wild River Mar 21 2022 Newbery Honor author Rodman Philbrick sends readers rushing down a
raging river on a life-or-death adventure when a white water rafting trip goes terribly

wrong! Daniel Redmayne is fast asleep on the first night of a white water rafting trip, when
he's awoken by screams. The dam has failed. The river is surging, and their camp will be
under water in a matter of moments.As the shrieking roar of the river rushes closer, the kids
scramble to higher ground. They make it; their counselors do not.Now they're on their own,
with barely any food or supplies, in the middle of the Montana wilderness. Do Daniel and his
four classmates have what it takes to stay alive until they can get rescued? Alone in the
wild, they forge powerful bonds -- but develop dangerous disagreements. If nature doesn't
break them, they might just destroy each other.This gripping survival story from the Newbery
Honor author of Wildfire is filled with adrenaline-pumping adventure and moments of true
bravery.
Crenshaw Jul 01 2020 In her first novel since The One and Only Ivan, winner of the Newbery
Medal, Katherine Applegate delivers an unforgettable and magical story about family,
friendship, and resilience. Jackson and his family have fallen on hard times. There's no more
money for rent. And not much for food, either. His parents, his little sister, and their dog
may have to live in their minivan. Again. Crenshaw is a cat. He's large, he's outspoken, and
he's imaginary. He has come back into Jackson's life to help him. But is an imaginary friend
enough to save this family from losing everything? Beloved author Katherine Applegate proves
in unexpected ways that friends matter, whether real or imaginary. This title has Common Core
connections.
ANTHEM Mar 09 2021 Hailed by The New York Times as "a compelling dystopian look at paranoia
from one of the most unique and perceptive writers of our time," this brief, captivating
novel offers a cautionary tale. The story unfolds within a society in which all traces of
individualism have been eliminated from every aspect of life — use of the word "I" is a
capital offense. The hero, a rebel who discovers that man's greatest moral duty is the
pursuit of his own happiness, embodies the values the author embraced in her personal
philosophy of objectivism: reason, ethics, volition, and individualism. Anthem anticipates
the themes Ayn Rand explored in her later masterpieces, The Fountainhead and Atlas Shrugged.
Publisher's Weekly acclaimed it as "a diamond in the rough, often dwarfed by the superstar
company it keeps with the author's more popular work, but every bit as gripping, daring, and
powerful." Anthem is a dystopian fiction novella by Ayn Rand, written in 1937 and first
published in 1938 in England. It takes place at some unspecified future date when mankind has
entered another dark age characterized by irrationality, collectivism, and socialistic
thinking and economics. Technological advancement is now carefully planned (when it is
allowed to occur at all) and the concept of individuality has been eliminated.
Brian's Hunt Nov 05 2020 Brian sets out on the hunt of a lifetime in this follow-up to the
award-winning classic Hatchet from three-time Newbery Honor-winning author Gary Paulsen!
Brian Robeson has stood up to the challenge of surviving the wilderness in Hatchet, The
River, Brian's Winter, and Brian's Return. Now, while camping alone on a lake in the woods,
he finds a wounded and whimpering dog. As Brian treats her wounds, he worries about who or
what did this to her. His instincts tell him to head north, quickly, to check on his Cree
friends. With his new companion at his side, he sets out on the hunt. Gary Paulsen expertly
delivers a riveting story that brilliantly combines two of his great themes: the human
animal's place in nature, and the mysterious and wonderful bond between humans and dogs. “The
Brian books reveal nature and humankind’s place in it with spare prose that seems ideally
suited to the setting and plot.” —VOYA “Based on real incidents, this well-written sequel to
Hatchet and its successors will be gobbled up by the author’s legions of fans.” —Kirkus
Reviews Read all the Hatchet Adventures! Brian's Winter The River Brian's Return Brian's Hunt
Two-minute Drill Nov 17 2021 Brainy Scott, a great kicker who otherwise struggles with
football, and star quarterback Chris, who has dyslexia, team up to help each other succeed in
both football and school.
A Lesson Before Dying Oct 16 2021 NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD WINNER • A deep and
compassionate novel about a young man who returns to 1940s Cajun country to visit a black
youth on death row for a crime he didn't commit. Together they come to understand the heroism
of resisting. A “majestic, moving novel ... an instant classic, a book that will be read,
discussed and taught beyond the rest of our lives" (Chicago Tribune), from the critically
acclaimed author of A Gathering of Old Men and The Autobiography of Miss Jane Pittman.
Sunny Jan 19 2022 Sunny tries to shine despite his troubled past in this third novel in the
critically acclaimed Track series from National Book Award finalist Jason Reynolds. Ghost.
Patina. Sunny. Lu. Four kids from wildly different backgrounds, with personalities that are
explosive when they clash. But they are also four kids chosen for an elite middle school
track team—a team that could take them to the state championships. They all have a lot to

lose, but they all have a lot to prove, not only to each other, but to themselves. Sunny is
the main character in this novel, the third of four books in Jason Reynold’s electrifying
middle grade series. Sunny is just that—sunny. Always ready with a goofy smile and something
nice to say, Sunny is the chillest dude on the Defenders team. But his life hasn’t always
been sun beamy-bright. You see, Sunny is a murderer. Or at least he thinks of himself that
way. His mother died giving birth to him, and based on how Sunny’s dad treats him—ignoring
him, making Sunny call him Darryl, never “Dad”—it’s no wonder Sunny thinks he’s to blame. It
seems the only thing Sunny can do right in his dad’s eyes is win first place ribbons running
the mile, just like his mom did. But Sunny doesn’t like running, never has. So he stops.
Right in the middle of a race. With his relationship with his dad now worse than ever, the
last thing Sunny wants to do is leave the other newbies—his only friends—behind. But you
can’t be on a track team and not run. So Coach asks Sunny what he wants to do. Sunny’s
answer? Dance. Yes, dance. But you also can’t be on a track team and dance. Then, in a stroke
of genius only Jason Reynolds can conceive, Sunny discovers a track event that encompasses
the hard beats of hip-hop, the precision of ballet, and the showmanship of dance as a whole:
the discus throw. But as he practices for this new event, can he let go of everything that’s
been eating him up inside?
Don't Look Behind You Feb 08 2021 April Corrigan's life is turned upside-down when she when
she learns that her father has been working secretly undercover for the FBI. When his
testimony convicts a notorious drug dealer, the whole family must relocate and enter the
Federal Witness Security Program. April's entire way of life changes--not just her name. And
when she attempts to communicate with her boyfriend, an agent is killed. With thrills,
chills, and a high-speed cross-country chase, master suspense writer Lois Duncan will leave
readers breathless!
The Giver Feb 20 2022 Living in a "perfect" world without social ills, a boy approaches the
time when he will receive a life assignment from the Elders, but his selection leads him to a
mysterious man known as the Giver, who reveals the dark secrets behind the utopian facade.
Ender's Game Nov 24 2019 "The classic of modern science fiction"--Front cover.
Kickoff! Sep 15 2021 "Hut! Hut! Go long, Tiki!" Tiki and Ronde's twelfth summer is winding
down -- the nights are getting shorter and the evenings cooler. That means two things: The
first day of junior high is just a few days away, and it's almost the start of football
season at last. With two championships and an 8-2 season last year, Tiki and Ronde are ready
to graduate from the Peewee League and hit the field as starting players for the Hidden
Valley Eagles. But junior high is a lot bigger than elementary school. The competition for
starting spots is stiff, and seniority rules. If Tiki and Ronde make it past tryouts and
cuts, will they get the chance to play, or will they have to spend the season watching from
the bench with the other seventh graders? Inspired by the childhood of NFL superstars Tiki
and Ronde Barber, Kickoff! is a story of teamwork, perseverance, and what it takes to be a
champion.
Hatchet Apr 22 2022 Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning
survival novel Hatchet with a pocket-sized edition perfect for travelers to take along on
their own adventures. This special anniversary edition includes a new introduction and
commentary by author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink illustrations by Drew Willis, and a water
resistant cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by
PBS’s The Great American Read. Thirteen-year-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his secret
knowledge of his mother’s infidelity, is traveling by single-engine plane to visit his father
for the first time since the divorce. When the plane crashes, killing the pilot, the sole
survivor is Brian. He is alone in the Canadian wilderness with nothing but his clothing, a
tattered windbreaker, and the hatchet his mother had given him as a present. At first
consumed by despair and self-pity, Brian slowly learns survival skills—how to make a shelter
for himself, how to hunt and fish and forage for food, how to make a fire—and even finds the
courage to start over from scratch when a tornado ravages his campsite. When Brian is finally
rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges from his ordeal with new patience and
maturity, and a greater understanding of himself and his parents.
Ban This Book May 23 2022 You’re Never Too Young to Fight Censorship! In Ban This Book by
Alan Gratz, a fourth grader fights back when From the Mixed-Up Files of Mrs. Basil E.
Frankweiler by E. L. Konigsburg is challenged by a well-meaning parent and taken off the
shelves of her school library. Amy Anne is shy and soft-spoken, but don’t mess with her when
it comes to her favorite book in the whole world. Amy Anne and her lieutenants wage a battle
for the books that will make you laugh and pump your fists as they start a secret banned
books locker library, make up ridiculous reasons to ban every single book in the library to

make a point, and take a stand against censorship. Ban This Book is a stirring defense
against censorship that’s perfect for middle grade readers. Let kids know that they can make
a difference in their schools, communities, and lives! “Readers, librarians, and all those
books that have drawn a challenge have a brand new hero.... Stand up and cheer, book lovers.
This one’s for you." —Kathi Appelt, author of the Newbery Honor-winning The Underneath “Ban
This Book is absolutely brilliant and belongs on the shelves of every library in the
multiverse.”—Lauren Myracle, author of the bestselling Internet Girls series, the most
challenged books of 2009 and 2011 “Quick paced and with clear, easy-to-read prose, this is a
book poised for wide readership and classroom use.”—Booklist "A stout defense of the right to
read." —Kirkus Reviews “Gratz delivers a book lover’s book that speaks volumes about kids’
power to effect change at a grassroots level." —Publishers Weekly At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Pay Attention, Carter Jones Dec 06 2020 Carter Jones is astonished early one morning when he
finds a real English butler, bowler hat and all, on the doorstep—one who stays to help the
Jones family, which is a little bit broken. In addition to figuring out middle school, Carter
has to adjust to the unwelcome presence of this new know-it-all adult in his life and
navigate the butler's notions of decorum. And ultimately, when his burden of grief and anger
from the past can no longer be ignored, Carter learns that a burden becomes lighter when it
is shared. Sparkling with humor, this insightful and compassionate story will resonate with
readers who have confronted secrets of their own.
Lord of the Flies Aug 26 2022 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now with a new foreword by Lois
Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever written for young adults and an unforgettable
classic for readers of any age. This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading
by Jennifer Buehler. At the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted
island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision, their freedom
is something to celebrate. This far from civilization they can do anything they want.
Anything. But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror begins its
reign, the hope of adventure seems as far removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
Rebound May 11 2021 From the New York Times best-selling author Kwame Alexander comes
Rebound, the dynamic prequel to his Newbery Award–winning novel in verse, The Crossover.
Before Josh and Jordan Bell were streaking up and down the court, their father was learning
his own moves. Chuck Bell takes center stage as readers get a glimpse of his childhood and
how he became the jazz music worshiping, basketball star his sons look up to. A novel in
verse with all the impact and rhythm readers have come to expect from Kwame Alexander,
Rebound goes back in time to visit the childhood of Chuck "Da Man" Bell during one pivotal
summer when young Charlie is sent to stay with his grandparents where he discovers basketball
and learns more about his family's past.
The Pact May 31 2020 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A remarkable story about the power of
friendship. Chosen by Essence to be among the forty most influential African Americans, the
three doctors grew up in the streets of Newark, facing city life’s temptations, pitfalls,
even jail. But one day these three young men made a pact. They promised each other they would
all become doctors, and stick it out together through the long, difficult journey to
attaining that dream. Sampson Davis, George Jenkins, and Rameck Hunt are not only friends to
this day—they are all doctors. This is a story about joining forces and beating the odds. A
story about changing your life, and the lives of those you love most... together.
The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time Jun 12 2021 A bestselling modern
classic—both poignant and funny—narrated by a fifteen year old autistic savant obsessed with
Sherlock Holmes, this dazzling novel weaves together an old-fashioned mystery, a contemporary
coming-of-age story, and a fascinating excursion into a mind incapable of processing
emotions. Christopher John Francis Boone knows all the countries of the world and their
capitals and every prime number up to 7,057. Although gifted with a superbly logical brain,
Christopher is autistic. Everyday interactions and admonishments have little meaning for him.
At fifteen, Christopher’s carefully constructed world falls apart when he finds his
neighbour’s dog Wellington impaled on a garden fork, and he is initially blamed for the
killing. Christopher decides that he will track down the real killer, and turns to his
favourite fictional character, the impeccably logical Sherlock Holmes, for inspiration. But
the investigation leads him down some unexpected paths and ultimately brings him face to face
with the dissolution of his parents’ marriage. As Christopher tries to deal with the crisis
within his own family, the narrative draws readers into the workings of Christopher’s mind.
And herein lies the key to the brilliance of Mark Haddon’s choice of narrator: The most
wrenching of emotional moments are chronicled by a boy who cannot fathom emotions. The effect

is dazzling, making for one of the freshest debut in years: a comedy, a tearjerker, a mystery
story, a novel of exceptional literary merit that is great fun to read.
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory Jul 13 2021 Willy Wonka's famous chocolate factory is
opening at last! But only five lucky children will be allowed inside. And the winners are:
Augustus Gloop, an enormously fat boy whose hobby is eating; Veruca Salt, a spoiled-rotten
brat whose parents are wrapped around her little finger; Violet Beauregarde, a dim-witted gumchewer with the fastest jaws around; Mike Teavee, a toy pistol-toting gangster-in-training
who is obsessed with television; and Charlie Bucket, Our Hero, a boy who is honest and kind,
brave and true, and good and ready for the wildest time of his life!
Nothing But the Truth Jan 27 2020 Ninth-grader Philip Malloy's suspension for humming "The
Star-Spangled Banner" during homeroom becomes a national news story.
Where the Red Fern Grows Jun 24 2022 For fans of Old Yeller and Shiloh, Where the Red Fern
Grows is a beloved classic that captures the powerful bond between man and man’s best friend.
This special edition includes new material, including a note to readers from Newbery Medal
winner and Printz Honor winner Clare Vanderpool, a letter from Wilson Rawls to aspiring
writers, original jacket artwork, and more. Billy has long dreamt of owning not one, but two
dogs. So when he’s finally able to save up enough money for two pups to call his own—Old Dan
and Little Ann—he’s ecstatic. It’s true that times are tough, but together they’ll roam the
hills of the Ozarks. Soon Billy and his hounds become the finest hunting team in the valley.
Stories of their great achievements spread throughout the region, and the combination of Old
Dan’s brawn, Little Ann’s brains, and Billy’s sheer will seems unbeatable. But tragedy awaits
these determined hunters—now friends—and Billy learns that hope can grow out of despair.
Praise for Where the Red Fern Grows A Top 100 Children’s Novel, School Library Journal A MustRead for Kids 9 to 14, NPR A Great American Read's Selection (PBS) Winner of Multiple State
Awards Over 14 million copies in print! “A rewarding book . . . [with] careful, precise
observation, all of it rightly phrased....Very touching.” —The New York Times Book Review
“One of the great classics of children’s literature . . . Any child who doesn’t get to read
this beloved and powerfully emotional book has missed out on an important piece of childhood
for the last 40-plus years.” —Common Sense Media “An exciting tale of love and adventure
you’ll never forget.” —School Library Journal “A book of unadorned naturalness.” —Kirkus
Reviews “Written with so much feeling and sentiment that adults as well as children are drawn
[in] with a passion.” —Arizona Daily Star “It’s a story about a young boy and his two hunting
dogs and . . . I can’t even go on without getting a little misty.” —The Huffington Post “We
tear up just thinking about it.” —Time on the film adaptation
The Undrowned Oct 28 2022 In too deadly. In too deep. Samantha and Rachel used to be
friends. But then Rachel betrayed Samantha . . . and Samantha decided to make her life a
living nightmare. Then one day, Sam and Rachel found themselves in a fight by a lake.
Samantha pushed Rachel . . . and watched as Rachel fell back. And back. Into the water. And
gone. No way to save her. No way she could be alive. The next day, Rachel shows up to school
as if nothing happened. And now she's the one who wants to make her former friend's life a
living nightmare . . .
In Cold Blood Jan 07 2021 Selected by the Modern Library as one of the 100 best nonfiction
books of all time From the Modern Library’s new set of beautifully repackaged hardcover
classics by Truman Capote—also available are Breakfast at Tiffany’s and Other Voices, Other
Rooms (in one volume), Portraits and Observations, and The Complete Stories Truman Capote’s
masterpiece, In Cold Blood, created a sensation when it was first published, serially, in The
New Yorker in 1965. The intensively researched, atmospheric narrative of the lives of the
Clutter family of Holcomb, Kansas, and of the two men, Richard Eugene Hickock and Perry
Edward Smith, who brutally killed them on the night of November 15, 1959, is the seminal work
of the “new journalism.” Perry Smith is one of the great dark characters of American
literature, full of contradictory emotions. “I thought he was a very nice gentleman,” he says
of Herb Clutter. “Soft-spoken. I thought so right up to the moment I cut his throat.” Told in
chapters that alternate between the Clutter household and the approach of Smith and Hickock
in their black Chevrolet, then between the investigation of the case and the killers’ flight,
Capote’s account is so detailed that the reader comes to feel almost like a participant in
the events.
Schooled Aug 14 2021 Capricorn (Cap) Anderson has never watched television. He's never
tasted a pizza. Never heard of a wedgie. Since he was little, his only experience has been
living on a farm commune and being home-schooled by his hippie grandmother, Rain. But when
Rain falls out of a tree while picking plums and has to stay in the hospital, Cap is forced
to move in with a guidance counselor and her cranky teen daughter and attend the local middle

school. While Cap knows a lot about tie-dying and Zen Buddhism, no education could prepare
him for the politics of public school. Right from the beginning, Cap's weirdness makes him a
moving target at Claverage Middle School (dubbed C-Average by the students). He has long,
ungroomed hair; wears hemp clothes; and practises tai chi on the lawn. Once Zack Powers, big
man on campus, spots Cap, he can't wait to introduce him to the age-old tradition at CAverage: the biggest nerd is nominated for class president—and wins.
Shift Aug 02 2020 Some friends fade away….Others disappear. Now in paperback, a riveting
mystery that will “keep the pages turning” (Chris Crutcher, author of Staying Fat for Sarah
Byrnes). Imagine you and your best friend head out West on a cross-country bike trek. Imagine
that you get into a fight—the cheap SOB won’t kick in any cash—and you stop riding together.
Imagine you reach Seattle, go home alone, and start college. Imagine you think your former
best friend does too. Imagine he didn’t, that he was carrying more than $20,000 in cash the
whole trip, and that now the FBI is looking for him. Imagine your world shifting.... Shift is
a breathtaking tour-de-force that explores the depths of loyalty and friendship—and the
unknowable depths of another person.
Canyons Oct 24 2019 Two boys, separated by the canyons of time and two vastly different
cultures, face the challenges by which they will become men. Coyote Runs, an Apache boy,
takes part in his first raid. But he is to be a man for only a short time. More than a
hundred years later, while camping near Dog Canyon, 15-year-old Brennan Cole becomes obsessed
with a skull that he finds, pierced by a bullet. He learns that it is the skull of an Apache
boy executed by soldiers in 1864. A mystical link joins Brennan and Coyote Runs, and Brennan
knows that neither boy will find peace until Coyote Runs' skull is carried back to an ancient
sacred place. In a grueling journey through the canyon to return the skull, Brennan confronts
the challenge of his life.
Slam! Sep 22 2019 Sixteen-year-old "Slam" Harris is counting on his noteworthy basketball
talents to get him out of the inner city and give him a chance to succeed in life, but his
coach sees things differently.
Island of the Blue Dolphins Jul 25 2022 Records the courage and self-reliance of an Indian
girl who lived alone for eighteen years on an isolated island off the California coast when
her tribe emigrated and she was left behind.
Harris and Me Dec 18 2021 Sent to live with relatives on their farm because of his unhappy
home life, an eleven-year-old city boy meets his distant cousin Harris and is given an
introduction to a whole new world.
Burning Nation (Divided We Fall, Book 2) Feb 26 2020 In this wrenching sequel to Divided We
Fall, Danny and friends fight to defend Idaho against a Federal takeover and the ravages of a
Burning Nation.
Factfulness Mar 29 2020 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “One of the most important books
I’ve ever read—an indispensable guide to thinking clearly about the world.” – Bill Gates
“Hans Rosling tells the story of ‘the secret silent miracle of human progress’ as only he
can. But Factfulness does much more than that. It also explains why progress is so often
secret and silent and teaches readers how to see it clearly.” —Melinda Gates "Factfulness by
Hans Rosling, an outstanding international public health expert, is a hopeful book about the
potential for human progress when we work off facts rather than our inherent biases." Former U.S. President Barack Obama Factfulness: The stress-reducing habit of only carrying
opinions for which you have strong supporting facts. When asked simple questions about global
trends—what percentage of the world’s population live in poverty; why the world’s population
is increasing; how many girls finish school—we systematically get the answers wrong. So wrong
that a chimpanzee choosing answers at random will consistently outguess teachers,
journalists, Nobel laureates, and investment bankers. In Factfulness, Professor of
International Health and global TED phenomenon Hans Rosling, together with his two long-time
collaborators, Anna and Ola, offers a radical new explanation of why this happens. They
reveal the ten instincts that distort our perspective—from our tendency to divide the world
into two camps (usually some version of us and them) to the way we consume media (where fear
rules) to how we perceive progress (believing that most things are getting worse). Our
problem is that we don’t know what we don’t know, and even our guesses are informed by
unconscious and predictable biases. It turns out that the world, for all its imperfections,
is in a much better state than we might think. That doesn’t mean there aren’t real concerns.
But when we worry about everything all the time instead of embracing a worldview based on
facts, we can lose our ability to focus on the things that threaten us most. Inspiring and
revelatory, filled with lively anecdotes and moving stories, Factfulness is an urgent and
essential book that will change the way you see the world and empower you to respond to the

crises and opportunities of the future. --- “This book is my last battle in my life-long
mission to fight devastating ignorance...Previously I armed myself with huge data sets, eyeopening software, an energetic learning style and a Swedish bayonet for sword-swallowing. It
wasn’t enough. But I hope this book will be.” Hans Rosling, February 2017.
The One and Only Ivan Jun 19 2019 The #1 New York Times bestselling and Newbery Awardwinning novel The One and Only Ivan is now a major motion picture streaming on Disney+ This
unforgettable novel from renowned author Katherine Applegate celebrates the transformative
power of unexpected friendship. Inspired by the true story of a captive gorilla known as
Ivan, this illustrated book is told from the point of view of Ivan himself. Having spent
twenty-seven years behind the glass walls of his enclosure in a shopping mall, Ivan has grown
accustomed to humans watching him. He hardly ever thinks about his life in the jungle.
Instead, Ivan occupies himself with television, his friends Stella and Bob, and painting. But
when he meets Ruby, a baby elephant taken from the wild, he is forced to see their home, and
his art, through new eyes. In the tradition of timeless stories like Charlotte's Web and
Stuart Little, Katherine Applegate blends humor and poignancy to create an unforgettable
story of friendship, art, and hope. The One and Only Ivan features first-person narrative;
author's use of literary devices (personification, imagery); and story elements (plot,
character development, perspective). This acclaimed middle grade novel is an excellent choice
for tween readers in grades 5 to 8, for independent reading, homeschooling, and sharing in
the classroom. Plus don't miss The One and Only Bob, Katherine Applegate's return to the
world of Ivan, Bob, and Ruby!
A String in the Harp Apr 29 2020 A family in mourning...an ancient bard... and a harp key
that brings them together. When fifteen-year-old Jen Morgan flies to Wales to spend Christmas
with her family, she's not expecting much from the holiday. A year after her mother's sudden
death, her father seems preoccupied by the teaching job that has brought him and Jen's
younger siblings to Wales for the year. Her brother, Peter, is alternately hostile and
sullen,and her sister, Becky, misses Jen terribly. Then Peter tells Jen he's found a strange
artifact, a harp key that shows him pictures from the life of Taliesin, the great bard whose
life in sixth-century Wales has been immortalized in legend. At first Jen doesn't believe
him, but when the key's existence -- and its strange properties -- become known to the wider
world, the Morgans must act together against a threat to the key...and to their family.
Pure Dead Magic Sep 03 2020 Things are not right at the Strega-Borgia castle. Signor Luciano
Strega-Borgia has been kidnapped. Signora Baci Strega-Borgia is struggling with her spells at
the Advanced Witchcraft Institute.Titus and Pandora don’t like their suspiciously cheerful
and fearless new nanny. Baby Damp has been accidentally shrunk, e-mailed, and lost on the
World Wide Web. And to top it off, there’s a gangster in a bunny suit lurking about. . . .
This seriously over-the-top, gothic romp is sure to have readers clamoring for the next
Strega-Borgia adventure.
Shadow Weaver Dec 26 2019 Fans of Serafina and the Black Cloak and The Night Gardener will
devour Shadow Weaver, the first in a dark middle-grade fantasy duology that's filled with
shadows, danger, magic, and has the feel of a new classic. Emmeline's gift of controlling
shadows has isolated her from the rest of the world, but she's grown to be content, hidden
away in her mansion with Dar, her own shadow, as her only company. Disaster strikes when a
noble family visits their home and offers to take Emmeline away and cure her of magic.
Desperate not to lose her shadows, she turns to Dar who proposes a deal: Dar will change the
noble's mind, if Emmeline will help her become flesh as she once was. Emmeline agrees but the
next morning the man in charge is in a coma and all that the witness saw was a long shadow
with no one nearby to cast it. Scared to face punishment, Emmeline and Dar run away. With the
noble's guards on her trail, Emmeline's only hope of clearing her name is to escape capture
and perform the ritual that will set Dar free. But Emmeline's not sure she can trust Dar
anymore, and it's hard to keep secrets from someone who can never leave your side.
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